	CONSULTATION SUMMARY 



	

	Case reference number

	2017/5382/P


	Case Officer: 
	Application Address: 

	Samir Benmbarek


	529A Finchley Road, London, NW3 7BG



	Proposal

	Extension of the existing basement to feature the installation of a skylight at ground floor level (within rear garden) and the replacement of existing rear uPVC windows with timber framed sash windows to dwellinghouse

	Representations 



	Consultations: 
	No. notified


	--
	No. of responses


	01

	No. of objections

No of comments

No of support
	01
00
00

	Summary of representations 

(Officer response in italics)


	The owner/occupiers of No. 529B and No. 529C Finchley Road have objected on the following grounds:

1. The area has a mix of sandy shingle, soil and clay and underground streams in which the basement development would affect adjoining and nearby gardens and buildings.
Officer’s Response:

1. A Basement Impact Assessment was submitted as part of the planning application which was reviewed by an independent structural engineer in which findings were that the basement development and mitigation measures were acceptable and that nearby structures and land would not be harmed as a result of the development.

	Recommendation:- 

Grant conditional planning permission subject to S106 agreement.

	


